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  Haunting Experiences Diane Goldstein,Sylvia
Grider,Jeannie Banks Thomas,2007-09-15 Ghosts and
other supernatural phenomena are widely
represented throughout modern culture. They can be
found in any number of entertainment, commercial,
and other contexts, but popular media or
commodified representations of ghosts can be quite
different from the beliefs people hold about them,
based on tradition or direct experience. Personal
belief and cultural tradition on the one hand, and
popular and commercial representation on the
other, nevertheless continually feed each other.
They frequently share space in how people think
about the supernatural. In Haunting Experiences,
three well-known folklorists seek to broaden the
discussion of ghost lore by examining it from a
variety of angles in various modern contexts.
Diane E. Goldstein, Sylvia Ann Grider, and Jeannie
Banks Thomas take ghosts seriously, as they draw
on contemporary scholarship that emphasizes both
the basis of belief in experience (rather than
mere fantasy) and the usefulness of ghost stories.
They look closely at the narrative role of such
lore in matters such as socialization and gender.
And they unravel the complex mix of mass media,
commodification, and popular culture that today
puts old spirits into new contexts.
  Nicodemus National Historic Site, Kansas ,2006
  Handbook of Stability Testing in Pharmaceutical
Development Kim Huynh-Ba,2008-11-16 This handbook
is the first to cover all aspects of stability
testing in pharmaceutical development. Written by
a group of international experts, the book
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presents a scientific understanding of regulations
and balances methodologies and best practices.
  Manufacturing and Application of Stainless
Steels Andrea Di Schino,2020-04-15 Stainless
steels represent a quite interesting material
family, both from a scientific and commercial
point of view, following to their excellent
combination in terms of strength and ductility
together with corrosion resistance. Thanks to such
properties, stainless steels have been
indispensable for the technological progress
during the last century and their annual
consumption increased faster than other materials.
They find application in all these fields
requiring good corrosion resistance together with
ability to be worked into complex geometries.
Despite to their diffusion as a consolidated
materials, many research fields are active
regarding the possibility to increase stainless
steels mechanical properties and corrosion
resistance by grain refinement or by alloying by
interstitial elements. At the same time
innovations are coming from the manufacturing
process of such a family of materials, also
including the possibility to manufacture them
starting from metals powder for 3D printing. The
Special Issue scope embraces interdisciplinary
work covering physical metallurgy and processes,
reporting about experimental and theoretical
progress concerning microstructural evolution
during processing, microstructure-properties
relations, applications including automotive,
energy and structural.
  Violence and Mental Disorders Bernardo
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Carpiniello,Antonio Vita,Claudio
Mencacci,2019-11-30 This book explores the issue
of violence in detail, taking into account the
role of contextual factors, as well as the
epidemiology, risk factors and clinical aspects of
violence related to the main mental disorders. It
also offers practical information on its
management – from prevention to treatment.
Covering all aspects of the problem of violence in
mental disorders, the book is divided into four
parts: general aspects; risk factors,
phenomenology and characteristics of violence in
mental disorders; contexts of violence; and
prevention and management of violence in mental
health. It also discusses violence in the various
settings of mental health system, an aspect that
has not previously been fully addressed. The
volume is intended for all those who are
interested in mental health, including scholars,
professionals, and students.
  Safe Drinking Water Steve E. Hrudey,Elizabeth J.
Hrudey,2004-05-31 Drinking water provides an
efficient source for the spread of
gastrointestinal microbial pathogens capable of
causing serious human disease. The massive death
toll and burden of disease worldwide caused by
unsafe drinking water is a compelling reason to
value the privilege of having safe drinking water
delivered to individual homes. On rare occasions,
that privilege has been undermined in affluent
nations by waterborne disease outbreaks traced to
the water supply. Using the rich and detailed
perspectives offered by the evidence and reports
from the Canadian public inquiries into the
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Walkerton (2000) and North Battleford (2001)
outbreaks to develop templates for understanding
their key dimensions, over 60 waterborne outbreaks
from 15 affluent countries over the past 30 years
are explored as individual case studies. Recurring
themes and patterns are revealed and the critical
human dimensions are highlighted suggesting
insights for more effective and more
individualized preventive strategies, personnel
training, management, and regulatory control. Safe
Drinking Water aims to raise understanding and
awareness of those factors that have most commonly
contributed to or caused drinking-water-
transmitted disease outbreaks - essentially a
case-history analysis within the multi-barrier
framework. It contains detailed analysis of the
failures underlying drinking-water-transmitted
disease epidemics that have been documented in the
open literature, by public inquiry, in
investigation reports, in surveillance databases
and other reliable information sources. The book
adopts a theme of 'converting hindsight into
foresight', to inform drinking-water and health
professionals including operators, managers,
engineers, chemists and microbiologists,
regulators, as well as undergraduates and
graduates at specialty level. Key Features:
Contains details and perspectives of major
outbreaks not widely known or understood beyond
those directly involved in the investigations.
Technical and scientific background associated
with case studies is offered in an accessible
summary form. Does not require specialist training
or experience to comprehend the details of the
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numerous outbreaks reviewed. By providing a broad-
spectrum review using a consistent approach,
several key recurring themes are revealed that
offer insights for developing localized, tailor-
made prevention strategies.
  OS X for Hackers at Heart Bruce Potter,Chris
Hurley,Johnny Long,Tom Owad,Russ Rogers,2005-12-12
The sexy, elegant design of the Apple PowerBook
combined with the Unix-like OS X operating system
based on FreeBSD, have once again made OS X the
Apple of every hacker’s eye. In this unique and
engaging book covering the brand new OS X 10.4
Tiger, the world’s foremost “true hackers unleash
the power of OS X for everything form cutting edge
research and development to just plain old fun. OS
X 10.4 Tiger is a major upgrade for Mac OS X for
running Apple’s Macintosh computers and laptops.
This book is not a reference to every feature and
menu item for OS X. Rather, it teaches hackers of
all types from software developers to security
professionals to hobbyists, how to use the most
powerful (and often obscure) features of OS X for
wireless networking, WarDriving, software
development, penetration testing, scripting
administrative tasks, and much more. * Analyst
reports indicate that OS X sales will double in
2005. OS X Tiger is currently the #1 selling
software product on Amazon and the 12-inch
PowerBook is the #1 selling laptop * Only book on
the market directly appealing to groundswell of
hackers migrating to OS X * Each chapter written
by hacker most commonly associated with that
topic, such as Chris Hurley (Roamer) organizer of
the World Wide War Drive
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  Sustainable Winter Road Operations Xianming
Shi,Liping Fu,2018-08-27 The first and only
comprehensive guide to best practices in winter
road operations Winter maintenance operations are
essential to ensure the safety, mobility, and
productivity of transportation systems, especially
in cold-weather climates, and responsible agencies
are continually challenged to provide a high level
of service in a fiscally and environmentally
responsible manner. Sustainable Winter Road
Operations bridges the knowledge gaps, providing
the first up-to-date, authoritative, single-source
overview and guide to best practices in winter
road operations that considers the triple bottom
line of sustainability. With contributions from
experts in the field from around the world, this
book takes a holistic approach to the subject. The
authors address the many negative impacts on
regional economies and the environment of poorly
planned and inadequate winter road operations, and
they make a strong case for the myriad benefits of
environmentally sustainable concepts and
practices. Best practice applications of
materials, processes, equipment, and associated
technologies and how they can improve the
effectiveness and efficiency of winter operations,
optimize materials usage, and minimize cost,
corrosion, and environmental impacts are all
covered in depth. Provides the first up-to-date,
authoritative and comprehensive overview of best
practices in sustainable winter road operations
currently in use around the world Covers
materials, processes, equipment, and associated
technologies for sustainable winter road
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operations Brings together contributions by an
international all-star team of experts with
extensive experience in designing, implementing,
and managing sustainable winter road operations
Designed to bring professionals involved in
transportation and highway maintenance and control
up to speed with current best practice Sustainable
Winter Road Operations is essential reading for
maintenance professionals dealing with snow and
ice control operations on highways, motorways and
local roads. It is a valuable source of
information and guidance for decision makers,
researchers, and engineers in transportation
engineering involved in transportation and highway
maintenance. And it is an ideal textbook for
advanced-level courses in transportation
engineering.
  Guaranteed Rural Housing Loans ,1995
  The Diabetic Foot Aristidis Veves,John M.
Giurini,Frank W. Logerfo,2014-01-15
  Development and Modern Industrial Policy in
Practice Jesus Felipe,2015-04-24 Development and
Modern Industrial Policy in Practice provides an
up-to-date analysis of industrial policy. Modern
industrial policy refers to the set of actions and
strategies used to favor the more dynamic sectors
of the economy. A key aspect of moder
  Game Engine Black Book: DOOM Fabien Sanglard, It
was early 1993 and id Software was at the top of
the PC gaming industry. Wolfenstein 3D had
established the First Person Shooter genre and
sales of its sequel Spear of Destiny were
skyrocketing. The technology and tools id had
taken years to develop were no match for their
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many competitors. It would have been easy for id
to coast on their success, but instead they made
the audacious decision to throw away everything
they had built and start from scratch. Game Engine
Black Book: Doom is the story of how they did it.
This is a book about history and engineering.
Don’t expect much prose (the author’s English has
improved since the first book but is still
broken). Instead you will find inside extensive
descriptions and drawings to better understand all
the challenges id Software had to overcome. From
the hardware -- the Intel 486 CPU, the Motorola
68040 CPU, and the NeXT workstations -- to the
game engine’s revolutionary design, open up to
learn how DOOM changed the gaming industry and
became a legend among video games.
  Multiword expressions Manfred Sailer ,Stella
Markantonatou , Multiword expressions (MWEs) are a
challenge for both the natural language
applications and the linguistic theory because
they often defy the application of the machinery
developed for free combinations where the default
is that the meaning of an utterance can be
predicted from its structure. There is a rich body
of primarily descriptive work on MWEs for many
European languages but comparative work is little.
The volume brings together MWE experts to explore
the benefits of a multilingual perspective on
MWEs. The ten contributions in this volume look at
MWEs in Bulgarian, English, French, German, Maori,
Modern Greek, Romanian, Serbian, and Spanish. They
discuss prominent issues in MWE research such as
classification of MWEs, their formal grammatical
modeling, and the description of individual MWE
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types from the point of view of different
theoretical frameworks, such as Dependency
Grammar, Generative Grammar, Head-driven Phrase
Structure Grammar, Lexical Functional Grammar,
Lexicon Grammar.
  Update '98 ,1998
  Proceedings of UASG 2019 Kamal Jain,Kourosh
Khoshelham,Xuan Zhu,Anuj Tiwari,2020-02-22 This
volume gathers the latest advances, innovations,
and applications in the field of geographic
information systems and unmanned aerial vehicle
(UAV) technologies, as presented by leading
researchers and engineers at the 1st International
Conference on Unmanned Aerial System in Geomatics
(UASG), held in Roorkee, India on April 6-7, 2019.
It covers highly diverse topics, including
photogrammetry and remote sensing, surveying, UAV
manufacturing, geospatial data sensing, UAV
processing, visualization, and management, UAV
applications and regulations, geo-informatics and
geomatics. The contributions, which were selected
by means of a rigorous international peer-review
process, highlight numerous exciting ideas that
will spur novel research directions and foster
multidisciplinary collaboration among different
specialists.
  Mechanical Design Engineering Handbook Peter R.
N. Childs,2013-09-02 Mechanical Design Engineering
Handbook is a straight-talking and forward-
thinking reference covering the design,
specification, selection, use and integration of
machine elements fundamental to a wide range of
engineering applications. Develop or refresh your
mechanical design skills in the areas of bearings,



11

shafts, gears, seals, belts and chains, clutches
and brakes, springs, fasteners, pneumatics and
hydraulics, amongst other core mechanical
elements, and dip in for principles, data and
calculations as needed to inform and evaluate your
on-the-job decisions. Covering the full spectrum
of common mechanical and machine components that
act as building blocks in the design of mechanical
devices, Mechanical Design Engineering Handbook
also includes worked design scenarios and
essential background on design methodology to help
you get started with a problem and repeat
selection processes with successful results time
and time again. This practical handbook will make
an ideal shelf reference for those working in
mechanical design across a variety of industries
and a valuable learning resource for advanced
students undertaking engineering design modules
and projects as part of broader mechanical,
aerospace, automotive and manufacturing programs.
Clear, concise text explains key component
technology, with step-by-step procedures, fully
worked design scenarios, component images and
cross-sectional line drawings all incorporated for
ease of understanding Provides essential data,
equations and interactive ancillaries, including
calculation spreadsheets, to inform decision
making, design evaluation and incorporation of
components into overall designs Design procedures
and methods covered include references to national
and international standards where appropriate
  Abraham Lincoln Birthplace National Historic
Site, Kentucky ,1987
  Proceedings of 5th International Conference on
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Advanced Manufacturing Engineering and
Technologies Vidosav Majstorovic,Zivana
Jakovljevic,2017-04-22 This book presents the
proceedings from the 5th NEWTECH conference
(Belgrade, Serbia, 5–9 June 2017), the latest in a
series of high-level conferences that bring
together experts from academia and industry in
order to exchange knowledge, ideas, experiences,
research results, and information in the field of
manufacturing. The range of topics addressed is
wide, including, for example, machine tool
research and in-machine measurements, progress in
CAD/CAM technologies, rapid prototyping and
reverse engineering, nanomanufacturing, advanced
material processing, functional and protective
surfaces, and cyber-physical and reconfigurable
manufacturing systems. The book will benefit
readers by providing updates on key issues and
recent progress in manufacturing engineering and
technologies and will aid the transfer of valuable
knowledge to the next generation of academics and
practitioners. It will appeal to all who work or
conduct research in this rapidly evolving field.
  Forensic Pathology Reviews Vol 3 Michael
Tsokos,2007-11-15 A collection of cutting-edge
accounts of special topics from various fields of
forensic pathology and death scene investigation.
The authors offer critical insight into the
medicolegal investigation of bodies found in
water, the forensic aspects of the human
immunodeficiency virus (HIV)-1 infection of the
central nervous system, deaths in a head-down
position, and forensic bitemark analysis.
Additional chapters address taphonomic changes in



13

human bodies during the early postmortem interval,
arrhythmogenic ventricular dysplaisia that
produces sudden death in young people, the
postmortem diagnosis of death in anaphylaxis, and
iatrogenici deaths. The forensic aspects of
suicide, murder-suicide, and suicide trends in the
United States are also discussed, along with the
evaluation of fatal pulmonary thromboembolism and
the use of radiology in medicolegal
investigations.
  Observing the Oceans in Real Time R.
Venkatesan,Amit Tandon,Eric D'Asaro,M. A.
Atmanand,2018-06-23 This book provides
contributions from leading experts on the
integration of novel sensing technologies to yield
unprecedented observations of coupled biological,
chemical, and physical processes in the ocean from
the macro to micro scale. Authoritative entries
from experts around the globe provide first-hand
information for oceanographers and researchers
looking for solutions to measurement problems.
Ocean observational techniques have seen rapid
advances in the last few years and this book
addresses the need for a single overview of
present and future trends in near real time and
real time. First the past, present and future
scenarios of ocean observational tools and
techniques are elucidated. Then this book divides
into three modes of ocean observations: surface,
upper ocean and deep ocean. This is followed by
data quality and modelling. Collecting a summary
of methods and applications, this book provides
first-hand information for oceanographers and
researchers looking for solutions to measurement
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problems. This book is also suitable for final
year undergraduate students or beginning graduate
students in ocean engineering, oceanography and
various other engineering students (such as
Mechanical, Civil, Electrical, and Bioengineering)
who are interested in specializing their skills
towards modern measurements of the ocean.
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